
LEWISTON 
Studios -924 Main Street 

Dear Dat eri 

IDAHO 
Phone 3 -2502 

Dec. 30: 1955 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter, indicating 
that you received our signal on the D>< broadcast of December 
12s 1955. 

We received reports from numerous Were spread from the 
eastern Seaboard to the West Coast. 

Many thanks for writing to use and best wishes for good 
listening. 

Chief Technician 
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